
 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Newsletter 
Wednesday 22nd November 2017 

Issue No.11 
 

Feltham Lane, Frome,  

Somerset, BA11 5AJ 

Telephone: 01373 463781 

Email: sch.152@educ.somerset.gov.uk 

Website: www.christchurchschoolfrome.org.uk 

 

Dear Parents, Carers and Friends of Christ Church,   
 

Six polite requests 

1) Do not walk through the school car park before, after or during the school day; 

please use the footpath next to the Key Centre instead. 

2) When you use the footpath next to the Key Centre, please remember to shut 

the gate behind you (so that children from school and nursery cannot run 

straight out onto Feltham Lane). 

3) Do not bring dogs (of any size, age or breed) onto the school premises  

unless they are an official assistance or guide dog. 

4) Do not smoke at the school gates.  

5) Put all of your litter (including stubbed out cigarette ends) into the bin. 

6) Do not park on the yellow zigzag lines at any time. 
 

Thank you, 
 

Rupert Kaye, 

Headteacher  

                                     

 

 

 

 

 

 
Diary Dates  
Friday 24th Nov … 3pm, Amber Class fundraiser 
Saturday 25th Nov … 10am–2pm, PTFA School Grounds Work  
  Saturday – please come along and give a hand 
Friday 1st Dec … 3pm, PTFA Christmas Fayre 
Monday 4th Dec ... 6pm, Full Governing Body meeting  
Monday 11th Dec … Nursery Christmas production  
Tuesday 12th Dec … Amber & Ruby Christmas production 
Wednesday 13th Dec … Pearl & Diamond Christmas production 
Thursday 14th Dec … Emerald & Topaz Christmas production       
Tuesday 19th Dec … 9.15am, Headteacher’s Commendations  
  Assembly in the school hall 
Wednesday 20th Dec … Christmas lunch and party day 
Thursday 21st Dec … 9.30am, Golden Time Party 
Thursday 21st Dec … 2pm, End-of-term Carol Service 
Fri 22nd Dec – Mon 8th Jan ... Christmas Holiday/Inset Day  
Tuesday 9th Jan … Children back to school  

 
 

Value focus:  Respect  
We are respectful and kind to other people. 

 

 

This weekôs Bible reference :     
“Do for others what you want them to do for you:  

this is the meaning of the Law of Moses  
and of the teachings of the prophets.”  

(Matthew 7:12) 
 

 

 
 

 

 

Christmas Fayre 

Friday 1st Dec @ 3pm 

 



 

 

 

Showtime 
Wednesday 6th December 

 
Multi-Sports 

Wednesday 6th December 
 

Choir 
Thursday 7th December 

 

 

 

 

Calling all 

gardeners 

and DIYers 

Jesus said, òI have come in order that you might have life ð life in all its fullness .ó 

(John 10:10) 

 

 

Homework 
(NO club on 24th November  

 or 1st December. Sorry.) 
Friday 8th December 

 
Football 

Friday 8th December 
 

Autumn After-School Clubs: last dates for the term 

 
 

Art Club 
Monday 4th December 

 
Outdoor Activities 

Monday 4th December 
 

Cooking Club 
Tuesday 5th December 

Wednesday 6th December 
 

Diamond, Pearl, Amber and Ruby – 4.00pm until 5.15pm 
Topaz and Emerald – 5.30pm until 6.45pm 

 

Christ Church children win national art competition (again!) 

Christ Church children have once more achieved success  

in the annual NATT+ (National Association of Teachers  

of Travellers and Other Professionals) Gypsy Roma 

Traveller History Month art and writing competition. 

The judges awarded four certificates to Christ Church:   

¶ Cyprian (Emerald Class) was “Highly Commended” 

for his individual entry.  

¶ Whitney (Amber Class) was national “Winner” for her individual entry. 

¶ Diamond Class received a “Highly Commended” for their class entry.  

¶ Christ Church C of E First School received a “Special 

Commendation” for artwork, effort and number of entries. 

 

 

 
Christ Church Enchanted  
Forest School Project  
 

 

Saturday 25 th  Nov, 10am ï2pm  
Please come along and help get the Christ Church school grounds 
shipshape before winter arrives. We will be having our last family 
digging, pruning, tidying, leaf raking, landscaping session of the year.  
 

 

Wheelbarrows and willing helpers needed!  
          If you would like to help, please wear appropriate warm  
                              clothing and (if you can) bring your own garden fork,  
                                  spade, rake, wheelbarrow and a pair of gardening  
                                    gloves. Children are very welcome to come and help  
                           but they will need to be supervised by an adult at all times. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Trees donated by the Woodland Trust. 
 

Refreshments provided by the Christ Church PTFA (Parents, Teachers and Friends Association). 

 


